
 

 

 
SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 10 – 2013 
 
Maximum Permissible Draft – Montreal to Lake Ontario and 
Welland Canal  
  
Mariners are advised that due to planned outflow reductions, low water 
levels are expected on Lake St-Louis. As a result, effective December 22, 
2013 at 00:01 and until further notice, the maximum permissible draft 
in the Montreal-Lake Ontario section will be reduced to 80.0 dm 
(26’-3’’) for all vessels with the exception of inland vessels greater 
than 185 m in OAL for which the maximum permissible draft will 
remain at 80.8 dm (26’-6’’).   
 
The maximum permissible draft will remain at 80.8 dm (26’-6’’) for 
the Welland Canal for all vessels.    
 
Conditions will continue to be monitored closely and mariners will be 
promptly advised of any changes.  
 
 
December 16, 2013 

 
 
 
  

 


